Mallon announces appointments to the
Board of Belfast Harbour Commissioners

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has announced the appointment of eight
Non-Executive Members to the Board of Belfast Harbour Commissioners (BHC).

Swann receives Covid-19 vaccine and
urges public do same

Health Minister Robin Swann received his first Astra Zeneca vaccine today at
a community pharmacy in Ballymena.

Dodds announces consultation on a new
Northern Ireland Energy Strategy

The drive towards net zero carbon and affordable energy will provide
opportunities to create jobs and encourage investment.

Coronavirus (Covid-19) Infection
Survey — antibody and vaccination data
for Northern Ireland

The Department of Health today published a report on antibody and vaccination
data from the COVID-19 Infection Survey (CIS). The findings set out in this
report relate to modelled antibody estimates for NI for the week up to the
14th March 2021 and modelled vaccination estimates up to the 20th March 2021.
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Resurfacing scheme for A32 Enniskillen
Road, Irvinestown at Castle Irvine

A £160,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on the A32 Enniskillen Road,
Irvinestown at Castle Irvine is due to commence on Wednesday 31 March 2021.
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